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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATIONS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the proposed City of Goleta Detachment from the Goleta
West Sanitary District (LAFCO 09-1) that was scheduled to be heard by the Santa Barbara Local
Agency Formation Commission on Thursday, December 2, 2010 has been withdrawn by the City
and is no longer an active or pending proposal.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meetings of the Santa Barbara Local Agency Formation
Commission that were scheduled for Thursday, December 2, 2010 and Thursday, January 6,
2011 have been cancelled.

Please call the LAFCO office if you have any questions.
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